
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

I believe that infrastructure repair will be among the top, if not the number one priority of 

our newly elected city council and mayor. That said, I feel projects should be examined 

on their own individual merits, rather than an across the board freeze.  

 

My vision is one in which all Winnipeggers can have a secure retirement. There are many 

factors that need to be taken into account when negotiating salaries and other benefits, 

including pensions, and ultimately, these decisions are made at the bargaining table.  

 

I support open, transparent and competitive 

procurement and tendering processes. I believe 

that city administration and employees should 

regularly discuss ideas about  how to find cost 

savings. 

Sachit Mehra (St. Norbert Ward) 


